22 February 2021

Waikato District Council

Proposed Waikato District Plan - Stage 1

By email: districtplan@waidc.govt.nz

To whom it may concern
RE: FURTHER SUBMISSION #1402 — RICHARD & SHANETTE MARSH
We own the property at 75 Lumsden Road, RD1, Hamilton.

We made a further submission on the Proposed Waikato District Plan — Stage 1. Council received
this further submission on 4 November 2019. The further submission opposed the rezoning
application by Ambury Properties Limited.

We wish to formally withdraw this further submission.

Yours sincerely

Richard & Shanette Mash
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